
 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Financial Services, Economic Development and Digital Transformation wishes to 
inform the public that the application and processing fees for the submission and collection of Work 
Permit Exemption Applications will no longer be accepted by the Ministry of Environment, Natural 
Resources and Climate Change effective 31st January 2025. 

Effective 3rd February 2025, the Department of Labour and Workforce Development will be 
accepting all of the exemption application fees on behalf of the Ministry. 

The Ministry thanks the public for their patience and cooperation throughout this transitional period. 
For additional information, contact the Ministry at 468-2112. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


